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Sue Monette

From: Jordan Stone <jkstone247@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 11:54 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Recycling offered in DRRH

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Hello,  
 
I am writing to express my deepest support for the addition of recycling collection in the Sunriver/DRRH areas. 
I am a resident of DRRH and currently take recycling to Bend for collection every other week. The nominal fee 
of $14 to add recycling to my garbage collection, seems more than reasonable.  
 
Please take this into consideration. 
 
Thank you, 
Jordan S. 
Resident of DRRH 

 You don't often get email from jkstone247@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


